
GOLF MAINE PARK DISTRICT 

BOARD OF PARK COMMISSIONERS 

PUBLIC NOTICE OF 

MEETING CANCELLATION AND RESCHEDULED MEETING 

 

 
The Board of Commissioners Regular Park Board meeting scheduled for March 21, 2024 has been 

canceled.  

 

The meeting has been rescheduled for March 18, 2024 @ 6:00pm 

 

In accordance with the Open Meeting Act, the regular Park Board Meetings are held at 

Feldman Recreation Center unless posted otherwise. 

8800 W. Kathy Lane, Niles, Illinois 60714 

847-297-3000 

  

 

John C. Jekot 

Board Secretary 

 

Dated:  March 14, 2024 

 

 

 

 


